Steven Liang

From: Mary

Sent: Wednesday, May 5, 2021 10:51 PM

To: WaterRateBoard

Subject: Public Comment on Philadelphia's 2021 Water Rates
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TO: Philadelphia Water, Sewer & Storm Water Rate Board
C/0: Steven Liang

1515 Arch Street, 17th Floor

Philadelphia, PA 19102

The charge for water in Philadelphia is making it difficult to keep up with given the cu|rrent
circumstances.
Changes in income due to the virus make it harder to afford a necessity which is water!





